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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

TUESDAY 23 JANUARY 2024 DECLARED BANK HOLIDAY 
 
 

23 January 2024 
 

The Public is hereby informed that further to the decision taken by Government regarding public sector 

employees, and in light of prevailing weather conditions, the Bank has, by virtue of Section 63 of the 

Banking Act, declared this Tuesday 23 January 2024 a bank holiday. 


